
 Planning Meeting 

Ashland City Council  

October 17, 2016 

 
The Ashland City Council met for a planning at 5:30 P.M. on October 17, 2016 in the Ashland 

City Hall auditorium with Mayor Larry J. Fetner presiding. Council Members present were Billy 

Joe Smith, Bobbie J. Steed, Gail E. Thompson and Rebecca G. Boddie. Also present was City 

Clerk Administrator Chelsey Wynn, acting Maintenance Supervisor Jody Brown, Fire Chief 

Brett Thompson, Police Chief Joseph Stanford, Sergeant Corey Dickinson, Kim Cain, Anne 

Gaither, Kristin Thompson, Irving Thompson, Gerald Boddie, Representative Steve Hurst, Ray 

Stansell of Clay Times Journal and Tammy Andrews. 

Council Member Brad Wolfe was absent. 

Items discussed included additions to be added to the agenda, purchase of new police vehicles, 

and statistics showing the decline in the crime rate in relation to the legalized sale of alcohol in 

the City of Ashland.  

Mayor Fetner presented plaques for years of service to the City of Ashland to outgoing and 

former government officials that have served the City of Ashland including Zeola D. Echols, 

Gail E. Thompson, Rebecca G. Boddie, Brad Wolfe, and Irving Thompson. 

There was no business conducted at this meeting. 
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